
 
 

Hello Lowell Families,  

There are a lot of fun activities happening around the district this week! Lundy has been 
invited to attend an OSU Women's basketball game at the beginning of December.  
This will be an all-school field trip and more details will be shared as we finalize the 
plans. 

If your child hasn't already told you about 'Lundy Principal of the Day', be sure to ask 
them! 

Pies! Pies! Pies!  Order forms went home last week.  Please call the front office at 
541.937.5095 with any questions.  Orders are due on Wednesday, the 16th. 

Unfortunately, we have been informed that there have been issues with Lundy school 
pictures through Lifetouch and students have not received their pictures. We are 
working with them to remedy the situation and will be scheduling retakes. Once we 
have more information, we share those details. 

Report cards are being finalized and printed this week.  Be on the lookout for them in 
the mail as well as posted on your ParentVue account.  If you have not already 
received a conference sign up from your child’s teacher, it will be coming shortly.   

Lundy and Lowell Jr/Sr High Conferences are Tuesday, 22nd and Wednesday, 23rd.  

LHS conferences will be held "arena style" in the cafetorium from 4:00-8:00pm on 11/22 
and 8:00am-12:00pm on Friday.  Contact the front office at 541.937.2124 to schedule a 
time. 

Lowell Jr/Sr High School picture retakes will be held on November 28th. 

High School Choir will be traveling to LCC on Friday to participate in the Willamette 
Valley Collaborative Choir Festival. 

Please join us in cheering on the Red Devil’s football team as they take on Weston 
McEwen/Griswold in the second round of state playoffs at 1:00pm at home.  

Couldn’t make it to our FRC Parent Empowerment and Education course this time? No 
problem! Class happening this week will be recorded. Check our website on Monday, 
November 21st to find a link for the recorded class, and watch from anywhere! 

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 


